
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  June 30, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison, Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl, GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird, Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes, Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to:fabc@att.net 
 

First Fairhope 
Ministry Asst/Receptionist 
(30 Hours) 
Send resume to: 
bshaw@firstfairhope.org 
Or call Brent Shaw at 
251-928-8685 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 
or call  (251) 968-8124  
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resumes to:info@fbcloxley.com 

Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resumes to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Send resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Submit applications to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 

Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
Southside Baptist 
Part-time Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

Pathway Counselor, Jason Reasor 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Individual and Family Counseling in Baldwin County. 
Please call 251-639-1022 to make appointment 

BECAUSE THEY HAVE NEVER HEARD 
 

Baldwin Baptist Association 
108th Annual Meeting 

Bay Minette, First Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

 
 

Would you consider representing one of these UNREACHED PEOPLE 
GROUPS at our Annual Meeting?  We are looking for churches and ministry 

groups to decorate a table with poster, items from these areas for display  
during the meeting. There is no food preparation for these tables this year, 
just representation. It is always a good time of fellowship with all of our 

churches. 
 

If your church would like to participate and pick a country or missionary, 
please let us know by calling 251-945-5112 or email us at  

office@baldwinbaptist.com. 

 

 
 

 

IT’S ALMOST TIME! 
 
 

 

Wet Wednesday at Waterville   
July 6, 2022   -   6:30-9:00 pm 

Tickets available in the office starting June 27th.   
 Save time at the gate! 

Call 251-945-5112 for more information. 
2 & under free……….….$10/3-5 years old 

$15/person…………...$75 max for families 

 
 
 
 

VBS 

 
 
 

  
Silverhill FBC……...…..Spark Studio.......... July 13 & 20, 5:30pm to 8:45pm 
Stockton FBC…….......Created for a Purpose……...July 23, 9:00am-2:00pm 
Calvary Baptist-Foley…...Monumental…….....July 11-15, 5:30pm to 7:30pm 
Vernant Park Baptist...….Spark Studio….….July 11-15, 8:30am to 11:30am 
Barnwell BC…….....….…Monumental.…...…...July 18-22, 8:30am-11:30am 
Bayside Baptist……….…Spark Studio……..…..July 18-21, 5:30pm-7:30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPRECIATION TO BALDWIN BAPTIST ASSOCIATION 
 

On July 8, I will celebrate my 9th anniversary as your  
Director of Missions. I have seen God do incredible things  

through these years as we have faced challenges and overcome  
barriers. God has always been faithful and has blessed our association be-

yond measure. 
 

I have been blessed as I have preached and worked with our  
churches. I am especially blessed to work with the greatest group  
of  pastors on the planet. They are incredible and bless me every  
day. They have Godly wisdom and have given great leadership  

for our association of churches. 
 

I am very grateful for our BBA staff. They all are motivated by  
their love for God and missions, and work very hard. I am   

grateful for our ministry leaders who give of their service year  
after year out of their love for the Lord. I am grateful for  

the work and great staff we have at Camp Baldwin. 
 

As I begin my 10th year of ministry, God has given to us a  
great open door. Our focus has been on many things due to the  

Covid Pandemic. With the thousands of people moving to  
Baldwin County, as well as those who have lived here, we must  

focus on reaching the lost, building disciples by encouraging  
them toward our churches, and ministering to people in need  

with the love of Christ. We will be working together in the months  
to come to pray and determine how we can be even  more effective  

in Christ's work of the Great Commission. 
 

On behalf of myself, my wife Teresa, and our three children,  
we thank you for your many acts of kindness to our family and  

look forward to great and wonderful days ahead. 
 

Rick Ellison 

 
Please note that our 

office will be closed for 
4th of July  

and after noon on 
Wednesday, July 6,  
to prepare for the 

evening. 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

